REGIo
< 1>
RECEIVED ©

Q>
iy
2 AN
< 11 20
[

Peace River Regional District FORT ST.JOHN, B8 G

PO Box 810
Dawson Creek, BC, V1G 4H8

RE: Funding for Fogger Machine
Dear Mr. Sperling and Mrs. Goodings,

On behalf of our Association, it's members and parents; | would like to formally extend my
thanks to you for approving funding in the amount of $2400.00 for us to purchase a “fogger”
machine on behalf of the Peace River Regional District - Electoral Districts B and C. The
funding you have provided will benefit our Association tremendously this year, as it allows us to
purchase equipment that is necessary and mandated by the City of Fort St. John in order for our
players to use dressing rooms.

This “fogger” machine allows for stenlization of surfaces in shorter amounts of time. This will
allow our members to clean each dressing room to the required City standards quickly, so the
next user group can access them on schedule. Previously, players were asked to come to the
arena parhally dressed and then finish dressing in the interior lobbies. Our Association prides
itself on maintaining a high level of player safety and the purchase of this machine provides us
with the necessary resources to continue doing so.

The use of dressing rooms will not only provide a safe environment for the players, but will also
allow them to obtain some level of comradery with their teammates, and maintain some sense
of normalcy in our changing times. This funding has provided a bright spot in what can only be
described as a challenging year for youth sports and for that, we are sincerely appreciative

Thank you again for the opportunity to apply for this funding, and for providing it on behalf of
your Regional District; it wiil have such a positive impact on our players and members.

David Batten

FSIMHA President

FSJ Minor Hockey Office:Box 6356 Fort St. John, BC V1J 4H8 (250) 787-7133 Fax (250) 787-7134
Pomeroy Sports Centre, 9324-96th Street

Email: fsimha@outliook.com
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